
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

INDEPENDENT AUDIT SERVICES 
RFP 22-23-111 

 

March 17, 2023 

The clarifications, modifications, changes, additions, and/or deletions contained herein shall be 
incorporated within the RFP documents. Such information shall take precedence over that 
previously published. 

 

Question 1: What is the prior year audit fees for School District? Kindly provide the breakdown 
for all the services. 

Clarification: Questions should be related to clarification of the audit process and/or RFP 
documents. Requests for public records may be made pursuant to the California Public Records 
Act and will be addressed in accordance with such governing laws. 

Question 1: What is the reason for the change in auditors? 

Clarification: The three-year contract expired. The District will do a Request for Proposal at the 
completion of each contract period. 

Question 1: Have there been any disagreements with your prior auditor? If so, please explain. 

Clarification: There have not been any disagreements with our prior auditors. 

Question 1: What has typically been the most challenging aspect(s) of the audit process? 

Clarification: There have not been any challenges with the audit process. 

 

 
END OF ADDENDUM 


